
We work hard and make many sacrifices to send our daughter to private school. My understanding is that SB 223 would essentially 
force private schools to register with the state or cut off student access to choir, sports, and other interscholastic programs. We pay 
taxes to fund a lot of these programs, why shouldn't our daughter be allowed to participate?  Is it fair to exclude her from these 
activities?  We have previously passed laws to protect our children and the school makes safety the number one priority.  Our school 
is currently a member of OSAA, and my daughter is a cheerleader who just competed in all state.  She was so happy with her 
performance.  It was very healthy for her mentally.  Why would you take this opportunity away from my her?  Please vote No on SB 
223.


